
 
 

 

 

 

Pre-K will be finishing up our Big Day Theme: Moving 

On, focusing on the last letter and sound for Zz; as well 

as blend phonemes to make words and reviewing the 

alphabet. We have finished the curriculum for Building 

Blocks Math! 

With the weather being hot, we will be going outside 

daily for walks and playing on the lawn. Please make 

sure your child is wearing appropriate footwear! Also 

make sure to send their water bottle filled daily, as well 

as apply sunscreen before school if you would like. 

Coming into June, we will begin practicing for our 

Moving Up Day Ceremony. We welcome you to join us 

on June 22nd at 10am for our Prekindergarten Moving 

Up Day! This is such an exciting time for us to celebrate 

the completion of our wonderful year of Pre-K! We 

continue to appreciate your ongoing support with these 

events and making them extremely successful. We 

thank you for a great year! 

Mrs. Tirone 

Mrs. Saul  

 

 

 

          

ATirone@buffaloschools.org 

SMSaul@buffaloschools.org 

 

North Park Community School #50 

Important Dates: 
 

6/3 – Hertel Poutine & Cream 

Field Trip 

6/8 – BILLS Day (wear your 

BILLS gear!) 

6/11 – Saturday Academy End of 

Year Celebration/Welcome New 

Panthers 

6/17 – Field Day 

6/20 – No School Juneteenth 

6/22 – Moving Up Day 10am 

District iPads 

Pre-K Students and Families - 

District iPads will be sent 

home and remain home 

with your child for 

summer. 
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